
Serigala Campfire 2024

@Fernvale Gardens School

On 20 September 2024, 12 scouts and 3 leaders attended the Serigala Campfire at 
Fernvale Gardens School. The theme of the campfire was ‘Racial Harmony,’ and many 
scouts and leaders donned their ethnic costumes, adding to the festive atmosphere. A 

highlight of the evening was when each school performed dances and skits. Our Katong 
Squirrels made KS proud with their energetic dance performance! It was an enjoyable 

and exciting event for our scouts.


